
Dear Board of Supervisors: 

 

Regarding Agenda Item 6(a):  I am writing to urge you to consider ending the County’s contract with the USDA 

Wildlife Services and its lethal Integrated Wildlife Damage Management Program.  I am requesting that The Board 

vote to establish a non-lethal Wildlife Damage Management Program to be administered locally. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Marguerita Scannell 

Nashmill Road 

Philo, CA 

 

 


